Incinerator
For Barrow

Senator Ted Stevens announ-
ced that the contract for con-
struction of an incinerator at
Barrow to dispose of trash and
wastes was awarded last week.

Stevens had arranged for an
additional $800,000 when it was
discovered that the $2 million
project would be delayed ano-
ther year without additional
funding.

The incinerator will be oper-
ated by the Navy for the benefit
of the Naval facility at Barrow,
the city of Barrow, the Indian
Health Service facility and other
federal agencies.



